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MAIN STREET TOWN CENTER NEWS
February

2nd Ground Hog Day
14th Valentine’s Day
17th President’s Day
18th Book Fair
March

8th Day Light Savings
17th St. Patrick’s Day

BLOOD DRIVE RESULTS

A big thank you to everyone who donated
blood during the Blood Drive on January
8th. Red Cross collected 32 units of blood.
We will have another blood drive at the end
of the year. If you are interested in donating
blood throughout the year, please visit
redcross.org for more information.

Welcome to 2020. Just a couple of
reminders as we start out this year
strong.
- EV Charging Stations are located on

the first level of the parking
structure.

- Leaving late or arriving early? Call
Security for an escort (714) 293-
4181

- The conference room is available
for reservation at $50.00 per hour.
Please contact the management
office to reserve the room.

- Need a coffee, snack, or lunch
while at work? Don’t forget we
have a café in the building located
in Suite 115 on the first floor.
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THE MULLER COMPANY MANAGEMENT TEAM

Senior Property Manager – Sonya Lopez Building Day Utility –Jesus Teodoro
Assistant Property Manager – Harry Sixta Building Day Porter – Patricia Gonzales
Property Administrator – Janelle Hjelmstad Maintenance Technician – David Esquivel
Security - DeeDee Barrientos and Jamal Ezzieh

Management/Leasing Office Location: 1100 W. Town & Country Road Suite 810, Orange, CA 92868
Phone:(714) 543-0100 *Security (714) 953-9090

THANK YOU!

Thank you to the following tenant’s for renewing
your lease at Main Street Town Center:
• Rizio Law Firm– 2nd Floor
• OCLAFCO– 10th Floor
We would like to welcome our new tenant,
Downtown Community Escrow, who recently
moved into Suite 320.

FEATURED INFORMATION

If you would like to be featured in next quarter’s
newsletter, please contact Janelle Hjelmstad via
email, jhjelmstad@mullerco.com. Up to four
features available each newsletter.

BOOK FAIR

A portion of the proceeds will be donated to:

Founded in 1976 in Santa Ana, Casa Teresa was
envisioned as a home for pregnant women over
the age of 18 who were alone and had no
support. Casa Teresa has served more than
6,800 pregnant women and children.

Main Street Town Center is 
now on Instagram! Follow us 
@mainstreettowncenter

FIND US ON INSTAGRAM

E-Waste Pick Up Date:
April 23, 10:00am – 12:00pm


